From: Marina van Steenbergen
To: Highly Productive Soils
Subject: Hauraki District Council Submission on Proposed NPS for Highly Productive Land.
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 7:56:27 PM
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36795-template-for-written-submissions-nps-highly-productive-land-docx.docx

Hello, the attachment is a submission on the proposed NPS.
Marina.

Marina van Steenbergen
Kaiwhakamaherehere o Hauraki
District Planner

Hauraki District Council
1 William Street, Paeroa, 3600 | PO Box 17, Paeroa, 3640
ph: (07) 862 8609 or 0800 734 834 (from within district)
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DISCLAIMER:

This_e-mail message and accompanying data may contain information that is
confidential and subject to privilege.

IT you are _not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is
prohibited.

IT you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender or
Hauraki District Council at postmaster@hauraki-dc.govt.nz immediately and
delete all material pertaining to this e-mail.
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